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PLANNING APPLICATIONS AWAITING DECISION 
 

 
Item Application No. Recommendation Location Proposal 

 
A. 1 
 

08/00949/FULMAJ Permit Full 
Planning 
Permission 

Gillibrand Hall Grounds 
Grosvenor Road Chorley   

Substitution of house types 
on plots 8 - 15 and plots 80 
- 87 and amendment to site 
layout approved under 
application 
06/00580/FULMAJ 
 

B. 1 
 

08/01019/FUL Refuse Full 
Planning 
Permission 

Little Knowley Farm 19 
Blackburn Road Whittle-Le-
Woods Chorley PR6 8LD 

Part retrospective 
application for the erection 
of a first floor side and rear 
extension, erection of a 
single storey rear 
conservatory and 
alterations to the roof. 
 

B. 2 
 

08/01027/CTY No objection to 
LCC Reg 3/4 
Application 

Little Quarries Hill Top 
Lane Whittle-Le-Woods 
Chorley PR6 7QR 

Variation of condition 1 and 
28 of pp 09/04/1272 to 
allow landfilling operations 
to continue until Sept 2011 
and amendments to final 
levels, 
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